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*¥******For Immediate Release™ * * ****
Wednesday, August 16, 2023

Due to the wildfires affecting many Dehcho and Northwest Territories communities the 30t
Dehcho Annual Assembly that is scheduled for August 29 to 31 2023 in Nahanni Butte is
postponed until further notice.

Dehcho First Nations staff is keeping affected communities, families, and members in our
thoughts and prayers. We hope the creator will continue to send more rain to help combat the
wildfires.

For media inquiries please contact Grand Chief Herb Norwegian at 867-695-2355 or
herb_norwegian@dehcho.org



